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Appeal of Lon LeVitre for ResCare MN to a Correction Notice - DHS Licensing Inspection at 1585 RICE
STREET.

AMENDED 4/19/17

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Lon LeVitre for ResCare MN to a Correction Notice - DHS Licensing
Inspection at 1585 RICE STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the
testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council 1) grant to July 1, 2017 for the
interior guardrails to come into compliance; 2) forthcoming denial on the fire rated corridor doors entering the
area on the second floor laundry and first floor training kitchen allowing to July 1, 2017 for compliance; 3)
granting the appeal on the fire rated corridor doors on the condition that there be no hot plates, toaster ovens
or open flames in shared living spaces; and 4) recommending the installation of 20 minute fire doors for the
resident bedrooms adjacent to the laundry and training kitchen areas; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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